
HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

20 March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

EASTER RAFFLE AND COMPETITION 

The Easter raffle raised £311.00, thank you to everyone who donated to the Easter raffle 

prizes and to Sue and Janette who helped by judging the Easter Egg Competition. 

The first prize was won by Robyn J and the other winners were Joseph S, Betsy N, Honey-

Mae W, Amelia S, Kingsley C, Samuel T, Mrs Freeborough, Mrs Roach, Archie L, Ryder J, 

Calum N, Mrs Brown, Amelia W, Rowan T, Mrs Winnard, Isabelle SP, Leah P, Leah P, Carter 

R, Theo B, Mrs Brown, Archie B, Mrs Jackson, Edison H, Mrs Little, Emily W, Molly-Mae M, 

Amelia W, Lillie-Mo E, Theo B, Lucas E, Mrs Castell, Mr Fisher, Amelia W, Mrs Burgess and 

Preston B. 

All 37 prizes claimed.  Thank you again for your continued support. 

 

Please remember, school and nursery break up for the Easter holidays on  

Friday 22 March 2024  

and return as normal on  

Monday 8 April 2024. 

HAPPY EASTER! 

 


